
NSG Report 
 
The NSG will have the AGM in October and that will also be our next meeting. At this 
meeting, we are likely to plan for next year because as a group we do not meet again until 
February. We are joint fundraising with the RSG at the Holt Bolt in September, which we 
hope will be successful. Nothing further to report at this time. 
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President 


